More support for people with disability in Northern Territory 22/04/2024

18 May 2018

People with disability in the Northern Territory will receive better and more support with the roll
out of additional services.

The Federal Government will provide $14.8 million to fund Local Area Coordination (LAC)
services and Early Childhood Early Intervention (ECEI) services for the National Disability
Insurance Scheme (NDIS) in the Darwin, Litchfield and Palmerston government areas.
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